
Subject: Invitation to Join the Printing United Alliance 

 

Dear Professor [Professor's Last Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share with you an exciting opportunity 
to join PRINTING United Alliance, a leading organization dedicated to advancing the printing and graphic 
communications industry. One membership covers both educators and their students and is completely 
free to join! 

 

As someone who is passionate about the evolving field of printing technology and education, I believe 
that your involvement in this organization would be incredibly beneficial, not only to you but also to our 
department and students. PRINTING United Alliance offers: 

• Access to cutting-edge research and industry trends. 

• Networking opportunities with professionals and educators across the industry. 

• Resources to enhance your teaching, such as technical training and webinars. 

• Discounts on events, certifications, and other professional development programs. 

By becoming a member, you can stay at the forefront of innovations that can enrich your curriculum, 
giving students like me a deeper understanding of the real-world applications of our studies. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. I believe your membership would provide tremendous value 
to our academic environment. 

Here is a link for more details and information on joining:  

Warm regards, 
[Your Full Name] 
[Your Department] 

 


